
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION OF THE 

TOWN OF GRIFFITH, INDIANA  

The residents and taxpayers of the Town of Griffith, Indiana (the “Town”), are hereby 

notified that the Town Council of the Town will hold a public hearing at 4:00 p.m. (local time) on 

December 14, 2023, at the Town Hall, located at 111 North Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana, on the 

matter of appropriating additional funds for the General Budget not to exceed $1,290,037.95,  

Local Roads & Streets not to exceed $35,178.43, and Cumulative Building & Equipment not to 

exceed $81,247.49. 

Said appropriation is in addition to any appropriations provided for in the existing budget 

and tax levy.  At said public hearing, all persons shall have the right to appear and be heard on the 

necessity of said appropriation. 

 

Dated: November 29, 2023. 

TOWN OF GRIFFITH, INDIANA 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[TO BE PUBLISHED ONE TIME ON OR BEFORE DECEMBER 2ND, 2023, IN THE 

NORTHWEST INDIANA TIMES] 

 
 

 


